
   

 

 

         Notice - Councillor Vacancy  
 
 

The Municipality of Temagami is seeking to fill one (1) vacant councillor position for the 
remainder of the 2022-2026 term of office. The vacant Councillor position will be filled by 
appointment by way of application and as a result, no formal election or public vote will 
be conducted.   

Council is inviting those interested to file their names and a brief resume with the Clerk 
no later than Thursday August 3rd, 2023 at 1:00 p.m.   

Attention to/For more information, contact:  
Sabrina Pandolfo, Deputy Treasurer  
7 Lakeshore Drive P.O. Box 220,  
Temagami Ontario, P0H 2H0 
email: projects@temagami.ca 

Applicants must be a qualified elector as defined in the Municipal Elections Act and must 
be: 

• Canadian citizen; 
• At least 18 years old; 

Resident of the Municipality of Temagami, or the owner or tenant of land in the 
Municipality of Temagami, or the spouse of such a person; and  

• Not prohibited from voting (as per the Municipal Election Act) or otherwise by 
law.  

Background Information  

The vacancy was created due to the resignation of a Councillor for the Municipality of 
Temagami.  

At the June 22, 2022, Working Session Council meeting, Council declared one (1) 
Councillor position vacant as required by the Municipal Act, 2001.   

 
 


